Subject: RE: Thank you!!

From: "FLINT, DEBORAH" < DFLINT@lawa.org>

Date: 09/08/2015 06:16 PM

To: "Laurie Hughes" < lhughes@gatewaytola.org>

CC: "BRENT, TOMI S." <TBrent@lawa.org>, "JOHNSON, SHEZZELL" <SHEZZELLJOHNSON@lawa.org>, "TRIFILETTI,

LISA" <LTRIFILETTI@lawa.org>

Thank you Laurie - it was a pleasure to meet you and again I appreciate your enthusiasm and expertise in promoting the vitality and economic opportunities in the airport area. I'm copying Tomi to arrange the date and you're correct its likely the nov or jan meeting.

I look forward to it.

Best.

Deborah

From: Laurie Hughes [$\underline{mailto:lhughes@gatewaytola.org}$]

Sent: Friday, September 04, 2015 1:10 PM
To: FLINT, DEBORAH Subject: Thank you!!

Hi Deborah,

Thank you so much for giving me time this morning to share with you our story and vision.

I don't normally talk that fast … but wanted to give you as complete a picture as possible of all the opportunities for making the entire area a first rate experience and destination for our mutual customers.

I forgot to invite you to attend an upcoming board of directors meeting to introduce you to our stakeholders and discuss your vision. As I know that you are very busy, I will give you several dates:

- 1) September 10 (8:00 9:30 a.m.) -- probably too soon....
- 2) November 12 (8:00 9:30 a.m.) Annual Meeting
- 3) January 14 (8:00 9:30 a.m.) -- kicks off the New Year and New

Have a relaxing Labor Day weekend!

Laurie Hughes

Executive Director

Gateway to L.A.

6151 W. Century Blvd., #121

Los Angeles, CA 90045

www.gatewaytola.org

<https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A www.gatewaytola.org
_&d=AwMFAg&c=_EZyq3jpMgV82C-qqw4SRw&r=MOraasERagBwRI_S22uEvA&m=Rb_u4oE1y
PnaCAbFRZ74WLHjLH6ugfAf1YqPC5AtPmc&s=pkRtZv39pYTFNvs27gBClouYE0ZTswnZJvu
8rlm8Dpk&e=>

(310) 418-2661 Mobile

Gateway to L.A. logo (purple A) small

image001.jpg